
February 28, 1983

Ms I rene C lu rman
Box 6713
Denver, CO 80206

Dear Ms Clunnan,

Thanks so much for letting us know about the works of
Bin Hosack. Since your call, we've been In touch with the
curator of the Fort Collins Museum (Brian Moroney) and have given
him our statement of support for the preservation of that site.

We thought you'd like to see this article from the most
r e c e n t I s s u e o f M u s e ,

We'll be giving our continuing support to this project,
and hope that you will keep us Informed of any community activities
or related projects which develop regarding tbe site.

We really appreciate your awareness of our activities,
and thank you again for your Involvement In site preservation.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r

e n c : M u s e a r t i c l e r e : H o s a c k


